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Dear 8th Grade Families: 
 
We have been working hard to finalize the end of year trip for your 8th grade students.  This is a final 
opportunity for our students to spend time with each other as an entire group before they split to our three 
Worthington high schools. We do our best to keep costs at a minimum and provide a memorable experience 
hopefully all can afford. We now have some important information to share with you. 
 
COST:  The cost of the trip will be $45.  We hope all available students will attend.  Please contact your 8th 
grade advisor if the price is an issue. We will do our best as a staff to help those who request it. This cost will 
cover the charter bus transportation, admission to King’s Island, and a lunch voucher at the park.  
This cost will also provide for the teachers who chaperone while your fundraising and the PTSA have paid to 
bring the costs to the present level.  
 
We need to pay some trip deposits as soon as possible.  
Payment has been set up on My Payments Plus. Please make payments by Friday, April 21st .  If possible, 
earlier would help us make necessary deposits and payments.  
 
ITINERARY: 
 
Wednesday, May 24th  
7:40 a.m. – 8:00 a.m. – Attendance and loading at Phoenix Middle School  
8:00 a.m. – Depart to Kings Island (Lunch Provided) (6300 Kings Island Dr., Kings Island, OH 45034) 
4:00 p.m. – Depart Kings Island to return home 
6:00 p.m. – Arrive at Phoenix for pick up.  
 
Please pick up students promptly. Students will be able to call on the return drive for a more accurate ETA.  
 
Thanks again for all you do to make your student’s experience at Phoenix a meaningful one. 
 
The Phoenix 8th Grade Staff  


